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Dear All,  

 

I am writing to you in relation to the Press Conference today regarding the announcement for the 

reopening of schools in Wales from Monday 29th June.  

 

As many of you will already be aware the announcement was made earlier today by the Education 

Minister Kirsty Williams. The announcement for the reopening of schools from June 29th for all children 

was not one we had been expecting but please rest assured that we will now be working with the Local 

Authority to ensure that the reopening is done in a way that is as safe as possible for the whole school 

community – the children, their families, staff, governors and the wider community.  

 

I am sure there will be many questions from you as parents, your children and also our staff. We are yet 

to have received any guidance from the Local Authority of Welsh Government and we await this before 

considering how the reopening will work for us here at Newbridge-on-Wye Church in Wales School. 

Please be rest assured that we will continue to keep you as informed as we can as we move towards the 

29th June but as of this time I am not in a position to update you any further. We will be contacting 

families in the near future and aim to put together a short questionnaire to assess individual concerns.  

 

The school will continue to support you through our existing platforms and distance learning will remain 

in place for the time being. Please email office@newbridge.powys.sch.uk should you feel you need any 

further information.  

 

Many thanks for your continued support,  

 

Mrs Helen Nixon 

 

Headteacher 
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